
 
M.G. Y-Type 70th Anniversary Weekend 

 
Nambour, Sunshine Coast, Queensland, Australia 

 
Friday 9th – Monday 12th June 2017 

 
Back in 1997, the Australian M.G. Y-Type Register organised a celebration of 50 years of the Y-Type, 50 
Years On The Road, at Mt. Victoria in the Blue Mountains NSW. 
 
In 2007, Steve and Lynne Brompton again stepped up to the challenge and organised the 60th Anniversary at 
Maitland, NSW, 60 And Going Strong. We all remember the photo shoot – 30 Y’s all together in a big Y! 
 

               
 
In 2012, due to popular demand, we had another great weekend at Mt. Victoria to celebrate the 65th 
Anniversary with 65 in Top Gear . 
 
In 2017, Debbie and I will take up the challenge as hosts for the celebration of the 70th Anniversary of the 
M.G. Y-Type, with Steve and Lynne as our guests, and it will be 70 flat out FUN !. 
 
We can already announce two special guests to this event – David Lawrence from South Africa, author of 
“Let there be Y’s” and Paul Barrow from Washington State, USA, co-founder & webmaster of “The 
International M.G. Y-Type Register”. Don’t miss this opportunity to meet two of the most informative Y-
Type enthusiasts in the world on the same weekend. 
 
The weekend will include social events, technical sessions, garage visits, talks by featured guests and a 
couple of great driving and sightseeing tours. The scenic Sunshine Coast Hinterland roads around the 
Blackall Range will be used to exercise and enjoy our Y-Types and another great photo shoot is planned! 



If there are particular topics you would be interested in hearing about, in a 45 minute seminar, please send us 
your ideas. If you would like to host a seminar/workshop/presentation yourself, again, please contact us with 
your ideas. 
 
 
                   
 
 
 

Please let us know your intentions to attend this great weekend of everything Y-Type, with fellow 
enthusiasts who share your love of this appealing M.G…... We need to know how many people are in your 
group and if you will be driving a Y-Type?. The tentative programme of events is attached. 
 
You also need to register an expression of interest before booking your accommodation – the register has 
booked all the rooms at the accommodation venue, and the resort will only accept your booking if you have 
sent us a prior expression of interest on the attached form. We are doing this to ensure Y-Type owners & 
their friends secure their accommodation as a priority. We already have over 60 people on our “Expression 
of Interest” list, from all over Australia and some International interest. 
 
Further bulletins about the event will be forthcoming, with details of the weekend events and registration. 
You can also catch the latest news & fun by liking our Facebook page “MG Y-Type 70th Anniversary 
Weekend 2017”. Please send your expression of interest today via email to mgyregister@optusnet.com.au   

 
 

                          


